Hollis Joseph

From: Doreen Malangko-Kudawoo <dmalangko@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 10:44 PM

To: Hollis Joseph

Subject: Re: 18 Rocklyn Drive Pool Removal Application

Hello Mr. Hollis,

Hope all is well with you. This email is to confirm the plot plan that was originally included in your email. The
contractor's information is:

Neighborhood Services LLC

Matthew R Cassina

860-463-2279

Lic#: 574545

Please let me know if more information is needed.

Thank you,
Doreen.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Thu, May 26, 2022 at 9:18 AM, Hollis Joseph
<jhollis@simsbury-ct.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Doreen,

Following up on my original email, please see the plot plan and aerial image for your reference. If you could kindly
confirm the location of the pool and the dimensions with a reply to this email and provide the contractor information,
we can continue to process your application.

Thank you,

Joseph Hollis

Land Use Specialist
Town of Simsbury

933 Hopmeadow Street

Simsbury, CT 06070
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F(860) 658 3217

jhollis@simsbury-ct.gov

From: Hollis Joseph <>

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 4:38 PM

To: 'dmalangko@yahoo.com' <dmalangko@yahoo.com>
Subject: 18 Rocklyn Drive Pool Removal Application

Good Afternoon Doreen,

Following up on our phone call, we just need the correct location of the pool to proceed with the application. | have
attached the GIS Plot Plan showing an aerial view of the property as well as a close up image of the pool with the rough
dimensions included. If you could confirm the location with a reply email we can add the documents to the application.
The wetlands agent was requesting some additional information on the type of the equipment being used in the project
to decide how to proceed with your application. If you could provide the contractor information for the contractor you
are using we can reach out and get the details from them. Once we have the confirmation email and contractor

information we can process your application. If you have questions on this matter, please call me directly at 860-658-
3292.

Thank you,

Joseph Hollis

Land Use Specialist
Town of Simsbury

933 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury, CT 06070
P(860) 658 3245

F(860) 658 3217
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